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Dear Student, 

The Common Undergraduate Entrance Test (CUET) that has been introduced this year to 

ensure a fair, transparent access for students across the country into different undergraduate 

courses is a big headway in the field of education.  

The Atal Sahodaya is conducting a **Webinar to understand the Admissions Process in DU based 

on CUET **with two very eminent Resource Persons Ms. Haneet Gandhi, Dean, Admission 

Branch, University of Delhi. and Dr. Amit Pundir, Deputy Dean Admissions, University of Delhi 

on May 02, 2022 at 5 P.M. 

We invite you to join us for this interactive session as we embrace a new beginning. 

Kindly join us on **Facebook Live **using the given link 

https://www.facebook.com/Atal-Sahodaya-105498205101353 
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